
 

 

 

 

 

St Nicholas Church, Wickham 

COVID-19 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement of 

a third national lockdown, for the time being our 

church building is closed for private prayer and 

for public worship. 
  

This part of Hampshire is experiencing a large increase in the number of 

people falling sick with COVID-19. We must distance ourselves from one 

another and take every precaution as we play our part in preventing the 

spread of infection in order to save lives and relieve the pressure on the 

National Health Service.  

 

Please visit the church website for the latest parish and national church 

guidance.  

 

Our website has details of how to join others online for prayer, worship, 

study, and community life. See www.stnicholaswickham.org.uk 

 

In an emergency please telephone the Parish Administrator on 

01329 833 299.                             

      Revd Jane Isaac, Incumbent, 9th January 2021 


